December 11, 1970

Mr. Donald Roggenbauer
4417 West River Lane
Brown Deer, Wis, 53223

Dear Mr. Roggenbauer:

Please be advised that as a result of the reconstruction of West Brown
Deer Road and the extension of West River Lane, the address of your home .
has been changed from a West Brown Deer Road address to a West River Lane
address.

Henceforth, the address of your home shall be known as 4417 West River
Lane.

If you have any questions, please contact us,

Sincerely,

Richard H. Halfman
Assistant Village Engineer

ce: U. 8. Post Office
Wisconsin Telephone Company
Wisconsin Gas Company
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
—~—Brown Deer Comptroller's Office





